
 

NOTICE TO THE DIRECTOR OF LEGAL AID CASE WORK1
 

 

The Lord Chancellor’s Guidance on Exceptional Funding (Non 

Inquests) issued to the Director under section 4(3) of the Legal Aid, 

Sentencing and Punishment of Offenders Act 2012 notes amongst 

other things in paragraph 2 that the Guidance is not intended to 

replace the need for consideration of new case law that arises. New 

case law that caseworkers acting on behalf of the Director should 

have regard to when making decisions includes cases such as IS v 

Director of Legal Aid Casework and the Lord Chancellor [2015 

EWHC 1965 (Admin)]. 

 

 

 

Signed by: The Lord Chancellor  

Date: 15 July 2015  

 

                                                            
1 The notice is being issued in connection with Guidance issued by the Lord Chancellor 
to the Director under Section 4 of the Legal Aid, Sentencing and Punishment of 

Offenders Act 2012 


